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MEETING: Monday, Oct. 14 from 7 to 8 p.m. at Lake 

Forest Presbyterian Church (lower level). Trouble with ants? Termites? 
Ladybugs? Stinkbugs? Voles? Mice? Special Speaker: Jim Marshall from Big 
Orange Pest Control will be available to answer questions. Born and raised 
in South Knoxville, Jim Marshall, owner of Big Orange Pest Control, has 
20+ years’ experience; call today at 865-621-1983 for a free consultation.  

 
Vole & Vole Hole – Home Remedy: Put gum in tinfoil in the hole – can’t be digested! 

 Keep grass cut short, so easily spotted by predators. 
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LFNA BOARD ELECTIONS: 
FALL IS THE TIME FOR VOTING! 
WITH 200 RESIDENTS, WE NEED 

YOUR INPUT. 
 

TYPICALLY MEETINGS ARE 
ATTENDED BY ABOUT 20 

PEOPLE…YOUR PERSPECTIVE, YOUR 
OPINION, YOUR LEADERSHIP IS 

NEEDED. IN PERSON OR BY EMAIL. 
 

4 POSITIONS ARE AVAILABLE: 
PRESIDENT, VICE PRESIDENT, 
SECRETARY AND TREASURER. 

 
GREAT FOR YOUR HOME VALUE, 

GREAT FOR YOUR RESUME! 
__________________ 

 

Listserve: groups.yahoo.com If you 
are not already a member, you will 
need to join. Then, search for 
LakeForest group. Provide your 
street address and a moderator will 
approve your joining. 
 
Facebook: Look for our (public) page 
by searching “Lake Forest 
Neighborhood Association”. Please 
feel free to add posts. 
 
Newsletter: Delivered to your 
mailbox every other month by a 
team of volunteers. NOTE: WE NEED 
ONE MORE VOLUNTEER TO COVER 
THE LAKEWOOD ROUTE OR THE 
KAYWOOD/CENTERWOOD ROUTE. 
 
Community Meeting 
Representatives: Dave Gartner 
(COIN) and Ann Strange (SKNBC). 
 
For more info, please contact LFNA 
President Molly Gilbert at 
mollygilbert@yahoo.com/247-6504. 
 

PARKS AND RECREATION 
CHALLENGE GRANT 

 

Congratulations! LFNA has been 
awarded a $2,000 grant to make 
trail improvements at Hastie Park. 
Many thanks to the Appalachian 
Mountain Bike Club for partnering 
with us to create boardwalks over 
the areas that stay muddy. 

 

LANDSCAPE IMPROVEMENT 
CONTEST AWARDS 

 

Curb appeal just went up in Lake 
Forest! Thank you to everyone who 
participated May-Oct. in beautifying 
our neighborhood. Fall is the time 
for planting, so it’s the best time to 
divide daylilies, plant bulbs and 
shrubs. Everyone benefits from a 
well-manicured community.   
  

HENLEY BRIDGE OPENING 
Oct. 17th  - 1 lane in each direction 

 

MAILBOXES 
 

Easy and inexpensive to maintain, 
please take the winter months to 
refresh your mailbox with a new 
coat of paint, or replace it for $30 
to $50. PLEASE clean out the bird 
nests!  
 

EAT LOCAL 
 

 Frussie’s Deli (Moody Ave.) 
– great freshly made 
sandwiches. 

 Bayou Bay – great fresh 
seafood. Try the alligator 
bites! 

 Ye Olde Steakhouse – local 
favorite for steaks. 

 Kay’s Ice Cream – the only 
ice cream shop in S. Knox. 

 The Round Up – favorite of 
Hastie mountain bikers. 

 Szechuan Garden – been 
around forever & still great! 

 
 
 


